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While I recognize this bill likely affects private properties and I recognize this might 

burden property owners, the waters that flow through private properties are a public 

resource. The benefits that accrue from beavers on the landscape are well 

documented, and yes, they can also create problems.  However, there are effective 

non-lethal ways to minimize potential beaver damage.  I believe the benefits of HB 

3932 outweigh the burdens and this bill should be passed. 


